THUNDER BAY CHRISTIAN SCHOOL

37 Cooper Road, Rosslyn, ON P7K OE2 Tel: 807-039-1209
Fax: 807-039-2843
Email: office@tbaychristianschool.ca

Pastoral Reference Letter

Parents: Please have your pastor complete this form as part of your application.

Name:

Dear Pastor,

The above-noted parents are seeking to enroll their child(ren) in Thunder Bay Christian School.
We would appreciate your cooperation in taking a few minutes to answer these questions.

1. How long have you known this family?

2. Are the parents members of your church?

3. Do they regularly attend worship services? Please comment:
4, Are the parents active in church ministries? Please specify:
5. Other pertinent information:

Name: Date:
Signature:

Church: Phone:

The completed form may be mailed directly to the school or retumed to the parents. Thank you
for your time and cooperation. 01/00

Proverbs 9:10 The fear of the Lord is the beginning of wisdom, and the knowledge of the Holy One is insight.



